

1 Attachment, 24 KB



Dear Labyrinth Friends,

This Sunday afternoon LNN members are getting together to chat. Everyone is welcome. This is a free event. If you'd like to meet some of the other labyrinth enthusiasts in the area, please come.

Stephen Shibley is going to talk to us about plans for the upcoming international labyrinth gathering, but even if you have no interest in attending the gathering, I think you will enjoy seeing the pictures of the beautiful labyrinths in British Columbia, and we'll be talking about other things too. Please join us!

LNN Get Together Sunday, February 24, 2013 1:30 PM - 3:30 PM

in the Fireside room of Westminster Presbyterian Church, Portland 1624 N.E. Hancock St. Portland, OR 97212

New Photos now available on LNN's Photo Page

It's my fault! Sorry! Sandy sent me the pictures right away, and I forgot to post them. Pictures from LNN's 5th Anniversary Party are now available on the LNN Photo Page. We had such fun talking, eating, walking the labyrinth, and learning a meditative dance taught by Alys Allwardt. http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/photos.html

Updating the Labyrinth Locator - volunteers needed

Jeff Saward is trying to make the Worldwide Labyrinth Locator to make it more accurate and complete. Volunteers are needed to go out and visit labyrinths and report their condition. This is an easy and fun job, but in case you have questions, detailed instructions are now available on the LNN Resources Page.

http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/general/WWLLUpdateProcedure.pdf

Please contact Kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org If you'd like to help!

Workshops at Trinity - Register now! March 8 - 11, 2013

Trinity Labyrinth Guild in Portland is offering 4 days of labyrinth workshops. You can attend as many of these workshops as you like. Please note: there is limited space available for Saturday's workshop, so please register now! http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2013/130308 PortlandFacilitatorTraining.p

Volunteers needed - 1 1/2 hrs. per month -for labyrinth walk at women's prison

LNN has a team of volunteers to provide weekly labyrinth walks at Coffee Creek State Correctional Facility for women. We're quite excited because a new volunteer joined our team this week. However, we are still desperately in need of a few more volunteers so that we have a backup in case a team member is ill or has an emergency. It's an interesting and rewarding ministry.

Contact Christiana or Kay for more info:

<u>Christiana@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org</u> Kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org

World Labyrinth Day - May 4, 2013

A committee is now being formed to decide what LNN will do to celebrate WLD.

Volunteers needed for planning/preparation, refreshments, setup, & cleanup.

What would you like to do? It's a fun way to get to know other labyrinth enthusiasts.

contact info@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org

LNN new supply of labyrinth suncatchers....

LNN's popular labyrinth suncatchers will be available for pickup at the LNN Get together this Sunday.

.... or you can order them online and we'll send them to you via mail.

http://labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/forms/LNN_store.php

Let your Fingers do the walking

My New Year's resolution is daily labyrinth walking. I got sick, the weather got horrible, etc. So, I was forced to use finger labyrinths. I've never appreciated finger labyrinths very much, but I'm finding them convenient and surprisingly worthwhile if used regularly. Virtual labyrinths are another interesting possibility for bad weather labyrinth walking. Try some of these (please note, there are some for iPhones too):

http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources.html#virtual

Summer Workshop - Using Labyrinths with Children

Save the date! August 4 - late afternoon

Beth Langley, a labyrinth maker and Montessori teacher will be in Portland for the Montessori Congress, and she has agreed to do a workshop for LNN after the conference. It's a wonderful opportunity. Save the date! Here's a news report on one of Beth's recent projects.

http://www.golaurens.com/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=13408:labyrinth-laboring-students-create-unique-structure-at-qco&catid=25:news<emid=129

Kay Kinneavy
Labyrinth Network Northwest
PO Box 722
Neskowin, OR 97149-0722
kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/